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RE: Dismissal for December 3, 2019 

 

Allamuchy Families, 

Let me first thank everyone for their cooperation regarding arrival to school this morning. The original 

plan was to reroute the buses because Route 517 had limited access. At approximately 9:00 AM this 

morning, after our buses began pick up, the Warren County Road Department closed the road. This 

required us to go to an alternate plan. That was for ALL students to report to the Allamuchy Township 

School. ALL Mountain Villa students remained at ATS, on a modified schedule. ALL ATS students 

followed a regular schedule. We will be dismissing ALL students from the Allamuchy Township 

School today, Tuesday, December 3, 2019. The dismissal will be as follows: 

 Parent Pick Up – ALL students will be picked up at the Allamuchy Township School. 

Dismissal will be through the cafeteria doors. Please park your vehicle and walk to the 

cafeteria doors for dismissal. To ease congestion, MVS parent sign out will begin at 2:45 PM. 

Please DO NOT USE the bus lane. ATS students will be dismissed at their normal time.  

 Bus Riders – First run buses will begin dismissing at 3:10 PM for ALL students. They will be 

dismissed in our typical fashion. ALL bus riders will be dismissed from the Allamuchy 

Township School. 

 YMCA aftercare – YMCA will be relocated to the Allamuchy Township School. Aftercare 

will be held in the ATS cafeteria and will be dismissed through the ATS cafeteria.  

 Afterschool Activities – ALL afterschool activities have been cancelled, to include all 

evening activities. 

We have information that Route 517 will be closed through the night and may not be opened again 

until tomorrow morning, Wednesday, December 4th, 2019. We are in the process of developing a plan 

for tomorrow and will communicate that plan to the Allamuchy Families later this evening. 

We THANK YOU very much for your cooperation and flexibility regarding the challenges of today 

and those that are ahead of us.  

Thank you again and have a great day! 

Warmest Regards, 

  

 

Joseph E. Flynn 

Superintendent 
 


